
Champaign Central Band Boosters Meeting
Monday, June 1, 2009

7:00 P.M.

Present:  Greg Anderson, Mike Anderson, Tim Born, Ruthie Counter, Kathy Dwyer, Joey Faullin, Tim 
Frye, Scott Goslin, Patty Hart, Carol Lynn Hassan, Nancy Ikenberry, Brent Kincheloe, Rita Kincheloe, 
Julie King, Suzanne Lee, Lisa Lotz, Wally Lotz, Joy Pace, Jeff Polk, Mary Shoen Petersen, Paul Sailor, 
Jill Schreiber, Ed Slazinik, Lauren Smith, Shandra Summerville, Lynn Weckhorst, Melinda Wilcox, 
Kim Wurl plus several dozen more people.

Meeting called to order at 7:35 P.M.

Approval Of Minutes.  The minutes from the May 4th meeting were approved.

Financial Report.  Tim passed out a detailed financial report.  Our unrestricted cash balance is 
$20,411.

Election Of Officers.  Greg introduced the 2009-2010 slate of officers:  President--Greg Anderson, 
Vice President—Kim Wurl, VP Marching Band—Brent and Rita Kincheloe, Lucinda Lawrence, Carol 
Lynn Hassan, VP Jazz Bands—John and Patty Hart, Secretary—Melinda Wilcox, Treasurer—Tim 
Born.  We still need a VP Concert Chair and several fundraising committee members.  The new board 
was approved.

Expense Approval.  We need beginning band instruments.  We have a $500 grant from Junior League 
and $647 donated from Jazz Fest drawing winners for a total of $1147.  So far 95 students have signed 
up for marching band.  The field show is ready;  drumline and pit are already practicing.  John and 
Jennifer talked about the need to repair or replace current percussion instruments.  Prices are:  $7890 
(used) or $8620 (new) for eleven percussion instruments, including carriers and cases.  We have $1250 
in designated funds and $7000 in the instrument budget that is unspent so far.  It was approved to add 
$1000 to the instrument budget to fund the balance needed and to provide money for the current 
persussion set to be repaired.  

Spring 2010 Band Trip.  The trip will be to Washington, D.C. From Wed., March 10 to Sun., March 
14 (before spring break).  Trip will cost about $750-$800 and will be for all music students.  A 
proposed itinerary was passed out.  Tim passed out information on a fundraising idea involving presold 
car washes. 

Other.  Cedar Point trip is June 4 through June 6.  Students need to arrive at Central at 12:30 on 
Thursday and will return around 5-6:00  A.M. on Saturday.  It is a 7-hour trip.

Director's Report.  John reported that band auditions went well, and students were well prepared. 
Jazz band auditions will be held soon after school starts.  Students should work on sight reading. 
Jennifer reminded everyone that the band calendar is online at maroons.org.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 P.M.  


